The Workshop meeting of the Village Board was held on October 21, 2024

Present: Mayor Timothy Knight, Trustees: Robert Tinker, Sheryl Adams, absent Amanda Fernandez, Kevin
Young. Also present: Clerk Laraway

Mayor Knight called meeting to order at 7:00 PM at Village Hall with the Pledge of Allegiance.
Mayor Knight and Trustees went through the proposed 2025 budget.

It was the consensus of the Board to send National Grid a letter requesting: Street lights that are out of order and
in need of repair to get changed to LED lights.

It was the consensus of the Board to order two wreaths from Farmhouse Florals for the Municipal Building and
Depot.

Trustee Tinker made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:45pm, seconded by Trustee Adams. Upon roll call
vote, this motion was unanimously carried 3-0.

Respectfully submitted by,
Melanie Laraway, Clerk



